The Grenada County Board of Supervisors met today in a meeting with department heads
to discuss responses to COVID-19 and Grenada County operations.

The Board of Supervisors is closely monitoring the situation and has made the following
temporary changes: Effective March 19, 2020, access to the Grenada County Courthouse will be
restricted through the door facing the square. Other doors will be closed pending further order of
the Board.

Citizens are asked to limit their visits to the courthouse and conduct any business they
may have with offices in the courthouse over the telephone, by mail, or by internet. Other county
buildings may limit access on an as needed basis.

All Grenada County offices will remain open to the public. Restrictions are put into place
in keeping with the guidelines established by the CDC and our government in order to keep our
citizens safe.

We understand that this may present inconveniences, but want to do everything we can to
keep everyone safe.

You may reach County Offices as follows:
Chancery Court - 662-226-1821; P. O. Box 1208, Grenada, MS 38902-1208.

Tax Assessor & Collector — 662-226-1741; P. O. Box 1488, Grenada, MS 38902-1488.

You can pay your property taxes online at https://dsmgov.com/customer-portal. Click on Grenada County.

Circuit Clerk — 662-226-1941; P. O. Box 1517, Grenada, MS 38902-1517.

Justice Court - 662-226-3331; 16 First Street, Grenada, MS 38901.

You can pay your fine online as well at www.grenadacojcpay.com

Sheriff’s Department — 662-227-2877; 35 Doak Street, Grenada, MS 38901.

EOC - 662-226-1211 or 662-226-1076; 370 Van Dorn St, Grenada, MS 38901.



